To,

The Manager-Listing & Compliance Department
Metropolitan Stock Exchange of India Limited
Building A, Unit 205A, 2 Floor,

Piramal Agastya Corporate Park,

L.B.S Road, Kurla West,

Mumbai-400070

Dear Sir,

Subject: Non- Applicability of SEBI Circular No. SEBI/ HO/ DDHS/CIR/P/2018/114 dated

November 26, 2018

STOCK SCRIP CODE: SGEL

With reference to the SEBI Circular No. SEBI/ HO/ DDHS/CIR/P/2018/114 dated November 26,
2018 relating to fund raising by issuance of Debt Securities by Large Entities and disclosure
compliance thereof by the Large Entities. In this regard, we hereby confirm that our Company
“Starlite Global Enterprises (India) Limited (CIN: L17110TG1962PLC000915)” does not fall under
the category of Large Entity as per the framework and applicability criteria given under the
aforesaid circular. Further note that our Company has not raised any fund by way of issuance of

Debt securities.

Kindly take the information on records.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

For Starlite Global Enterprises (India) Limited

Maypaging Director
DIN: 00253330

Place: Hyderabad
Date: 16-04-2022
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